
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Liquor Control Commissioner of the City of the Crystal Lake will 

hold a hearing at the hour of 10:30 a.m. or shortly thereafter at City Hall, in the City Council 

Chambers, 100 W. Woodstock Street, Crystal Lake, Illinois, on Thursday, November 14, 2024, to 

consider complaints filed against Bapashree LLC, dba Phillips 66, 415 W. Virginia Street, Crystal 

Lake, Illinois, 60014. 

        /s/ Haig Haleblian 

        Liquor Control Commissioner 

 

        

 

 


